l\_fl_r Arroll, Myrtle

From: Carson.lan

Sent.: 21 January 2004 13:08
To: John Leckey (E-mail)
Subject: Hyponatraemia

John,

1am sendmg you a photocopy of a series of shoit articles in the correspondence section of last week's Lancet
regarding 'Intravenous fluids for seriously ill children'. The original article by Duke and Molineaux (Lancet 2003; 362

1320 -1323) is also probably worth a look.
Yours, lan.
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